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MEMORANDUM 
 

                                                                                            1 page via e-mail with one attachment 
 
To:                 All Clergy, Parishes & Staff 
From:           Neil MacCarthy, Director, Public Relations & Communications 
Date:             November 12, 2024 
Re:                 Communication from Archbishop Leo re: Message for World Youth Day 

Enclosed you will find a message from Archbishop Leo for World Youth Day, which takes place this 
year on Sunday, November 24, the Solemnity of Christ the King. The message also includes an 
invitation for youth to join Mass with His Grace to mark the occasion at St. Michael’s Cathedral 
Basilica on November 24th at 2:00 p.m. We will share the message publicly through the archdiocesan 
website and social media networks. Please feel free to share as appropriate in your own 
communication channels. 

Thank you for your continued co-operation. 

 
 
 
 


